Welcome to Holly Spring Friends Meeting

September 12, 2021

Church Office: 336-879-3136

Email: hollyspring@rtmc.net Website: www.hollyspring.org

Happy Grandparent's Day!

"Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God. And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus." Philippians 4:6-7 (NIV)

Prelude and Centering Down

Prayer

Welcome, Announcements & Birthdays

Praise & Worship: "Great is the Lord"

Children's Story

Prayer Concerns

Choral Ministry

Special Music

Open Worship

Message

Benediction

In order to reduce personal contact, we will continue not passing the plate for the offering. A bucket will be available at the back door. Thank you for your faithfulness.

Welcome Guests! We're so glad you're here!

Please fill out a Visitor Card from the back of the pew and place it in the offering bucket as you leave today. Also, please stop by the foyer on your way out to receive our special "Visitor Gift" today!

What's Happening This Week?

Today 5:00 pm Youth Meeting Monday 10:30am Quaker Ladies

Annual Assembly Registration Deadline

Wednesday 7:00pm Monthly Meeting

Monthly Meeting for business and concerns will be held this Wednesday at 7:00 pm. Written reports are due from M.O.V.E. (Missions, Evangelism, Outreach & Visitation) and Ushers



Atlantic Friends Christian Ministries

ANNUAL ASSEMBLY

Saturday, Sept. 25 at Quaker Lake Camp {9am - 3pm}
ONLINE REGISTRATION AND FLYERS NOW AVAILABLE!

>>Registration DEADLINE IS MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 13<<

Annual Assembly is a great time for everyone to gather for day of worship, business, fellowship, and lots of fun activities!

Youth and Young Adults will gather Friday, September 24 at 7:00 pm.

Details and registration on AFCM website! Childcare will be available.

CONSUMED (Fall Beach Retreat)

For all 6th - 12th grade students of Holly Spring Friends

Friday, October 15th - Sunday, October 17th
Cost: \$99.90 + money for 2 meals (\$20-\$30)

Signup and \$10 Deposit Deadline: Sunday, September 19th

Full payment of \$89.90 is due the Sunday, October 3rd

See Trotter for more details!

Various Activities include game room, volleyball, basketball, beach, Bible study, worship and more! *Current Needs: Additional adult leader*

ALL NEW PARK OUTREACH TEAM

We are currently developing a "Park Outreach Team" of interested persons to plan and coordinate park outreach activities for our community. This team will meet on the first Wednesday night of each month at 7:00pm. Ken Cross from CEDES Sports will begin meeting with us each month beginning October 6 to train us in various outreach ministries using our Park resources. Let Todd know if you are interested in being part of the team!

SALVATION • DISCIPLESHIP • SERVICE

Wednesday Night Plan for Fall 2021

The only "in person" gatherings will be as follows: 1st Wednesday of each month: Regular "Park Outreach Team" meetings (with Ken Cross) at 7:00 pm. Open to anyone who is interested.

3rd Wednesday of each month: Monthly Meeting at 7:00 pm

Each Wednesday Online (beginning Sept. 8th): Todd will record and post short devotional messages on HSFM Facebook page at 6:00 pm. Families are encouraged to watch these and pray together as a family at home. Please "share" with others. A "digital connection card" will be available for prayer requests or those seeking more info about the church. Trotter will also have social media engagement with youth & young adults involving discipleship and discussion.

END OF Summer BLAST AT THE PARK

THANK YOU FOR ALL WHO HELPED MAKE THIS EVENTA SUCCESS

Thank You Heather!

Heather Wright has faithfully served as our secretary for almost 10 years. As she now begins a new season in her life we want to wish her well and say "thank you" for all of her hard work and dedication. Heather has been an excellent secretary and we are sad to see her go. Her last day will be Thursday, September 16th. A card is available in the foyer if you would like to write a note of appreciation.

Welcome to Our New Secretary

Sharon Loflin began this past week as our new secretary. Heather has been working with her to ensure a seamless transition. Sharon is from the Liberty area, where she grew up and worked on her family's dairy farm. She graduated from Eastern Randolph and received her Bachelor's degree in Communications from East Carolina. She lives in the Seagrove area with her husband Bryan and their two daughters Abby and Cora. Welcome Sharon!

PRAYER CONCERNS

Carlton Allen	Ethan Clark	Judy Newell
Kempton Atwood	Chad Eddy	LaLonne S. Oertel Family
Charles & Bonnie Baker	Christian Fagge	Bonnie Parks Family
Connie Baker	Elaine Feagle	Pete Parks
Trotter Bolton	Amy Graves	Josh Phthisic
Anita Brady	Phillin Grubbs	Helen Pike

Anita Brady Phillip Grubbs Helen Pike

Mary Brewer Karen Heilman Family Chrystal Pippin

Christopher Brice Annarae Hodgin Brennan Pore

Roy Brown Family Nelson Jessup Ray & Diane Rivers

Eli Burton Jim Konkle Gracie Smith

Brad Byers Samantha Maness Noel & Bobby Spivey

Ellis & Mildred Byrd Leonard McNeil Lester Stone

Kim Canoy Bobby Millikan Caroline Brady Walker

Reece Needham

Nursing Home and Assisted Living Residents

Pattie Craven Elmcroft Assisted Living of Asheboro
Gary Cox Elmcroft Assisted Living of Asheboro

National Concerns

- ♦ Crisis in Afghanistan
- ♦ Government Leaders
- ♦ Coronavirus
- Spiritual life and health of our nation, leaders and military families
- ♦ Israel/Middle East/North Korea
- ◆ Persecuted Christians Worldwide

Ministries & Missions

- ♦ Atlantic Friends Christian Ministries
- ♦ Bob & Hope Carter, Missionaries
- ♦ Greater Piedmont Adult & Teen Challenge
- ♦ Grace Haven Christian Children's Home, Siler City
- ♦ Your Choices Randolph, Asheboro

SENIOR PASTOR	Todd Brown
	336.318.5151 (cell)
	336.879.8388 (home)
YOUTH PASTOR	Trotter Bolton
	336.420.5058 (cell)
CLERK OF MONTHLY MEETING	Joe Allen: 336.879.2046 (home)
CLERK OF MINISTRY & COUNSEL	. Ken Spivey: 336.879.1340 (home)
SECRETARY	Sharon Loflin

Facility Reservations:

If anyone needs to reserve any of the church facilities or the van, please call or email the secretary with the dates and times.



Special Reminder: Don't forget we have a hearing assist system available on Sunday mornings! Anyone who needs to use this service can see the sound technician before service.

Bulletin Announcements/Reservations

All announcements for the bulletin should be called or emailed to the church office by **Wednesday morning** of each week.

	TODAY	NEXT SUNDAY
GREETERS	Jason & Jenny Campbell and Family	Ellis & Mildred Byrd
FLOWERS	Diane Reeder	Shelia Brumley
CHILDREN'S STORY	Amy Brown	Shelia Brumley